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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board accept a donation from the Los Angeles Clippers, Inc. (LAC), consisting of 
monetary and in-kind support with an estimated value of $12,000, for the support of free golf 
clinics for youth at the Tregnan Golf Academy in Griffith Park, as noted in the Summary of this 
Report, and that appropriate recognition be given to the donor. 

SUMMARY: 

On August 6-9, 2012, the Golf Division, with monetary and in-kind support provided by LAC. 
hosted free golf clinics for youth at the Tregnan Golf Academy in Griffith Park. 

Over the four days, two hundred and forty (240) youth participated in the golf clinics receiving 
instruction on putting, driving, chipping, and proper etiquette on the golf course. Participants 
also received lunch and a polo shirt. The total value of the program provided was twelve 
thousand dollars ($12,000). 

For the past 22 years, the Los Angeles Clippers has joined with the Department to work with 
inner city children ages 5 to 16 to promote the fundamentals of basketball, sportsmanship and 
athletics as an alternative to negative influences. From 1990 to 2012, this collaboration has 
resulted in programs such as Neighborhood Pride, Pride Jam, Citywide Basketball Finals, NBA 
2ball, Summer Basketball Clinic Series, Summer Swim Clinics and Golf Clinics. 
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The Department acknowledges the kind and generous support provided by the Los Angeles 
Clippers for the youth golf clinics at Tregnan Golf Academy. 

FISCAL IMP ACT STATEMENT: 

Acceptance ofthis donation results in no fiscal impact to the Department's General Fund as LAC 
has subsidized up to $12,000 in youth golf clinic related expenses. 

This report was prepared by Joel Alvarez, Senior Management Analyst and Michael Harrison, 
Principal Recreation Supervisor, Partnership Division. 




